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I strongly oppose SB697.  Restricting the rights of legal adults ages 18-20 from 

purchasing firearms is an infringement on our 2nd Amendment right. The ability to 

purchase had guns has already been taken away from this age demographic. This is 

just another attempt at taking away our God given unalienable right as Americans to 

the right to bare arms. This is why I oppose SB697. 


